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Summary:

General Maxwell D. Taylor has disciplined a US pilot who flew low over a boat ridden by
Syngman Rhee.
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HEADQUARTERS EIGHTH ARMY
OFFICE OF THE COMMANDING GENERAL
APO 301 C/0 PM, SAN FRANCISCO, CALIFORMIA

23 September 195k

Dear Mr, Yu:

I was very sorry to hear of the incident
reported in your letter of September 20, in which
a U, S. pilot flew dangerously low over President
Rhee!s boat. I have had an investigation made and,
as a result, disciplinary action has been taken
against the pilot. I hope that you will express to
the President my regret over this incident.,

Sincerely yours,

General, U. S. Army
Commanding

Mr. Yu, Chang Jun
Secretary to the President
Republic of Korea

Kyung Mu Dai

Seoul, Korea
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